
11/01/2023 

MISS Jan Proudfoot 
23 Gladstone ST 
Sydney NSW 2106 

 

RE: REV2022/0024 - 394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

According to Rhelm Consulting (Infrastructure, Advisory, Natural Hazards and Resilience, 
Community and Place, and Environment and Planning):

"The proposed coastal protection works not only serve to protect the Newport SLSC building 
and its immediate curtilage, including two significant Norfolk Island Pines, but also provide for 
the removal 
and/or re-use of the existing rock wall seaward of the building, mitigating the risk associated 
with this historic work being moved across the beach or into the surf zone in a storm event."

Also, the club has had two shipping containers in the car park for ten years, so it is well 
overdue for a solution.

Therefore, I strongly plead with the NSW Government to approve this DA.
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